December 2, 1986

Bill Nittler Box 824 Mancos, CO. 81328

Dear Bill:

Thank you for your letter of November 25th requesting verification of your reception of KMIN Radio. Your report has been verified against our program log as being accurate. I am pleased that we "beat the competition" long enough for you to hear us!

Around May of 1987, I will be starting a new AM station in Albuquerque on 1050 KHz. that you will probably be able to hear in the morning and evening, and perhaps even into the evening. Be looking for it around that time!

Sincerely, KMIN Radio

Don Davis

General Manager